Jackson, Desiree

From: Sherry Smith <sherry.smith71@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, October 14, 2024 12:17 PM

To: AdministrativeServices

Subject: RE: ID#24Z00046

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi | live right down the street from where this house is supposed to be built. | am not opposed to the house being built
but | am opposed to the county not doing anything out in this area to help with too much water. We live in one of the
oldest houses and therefore are the lowest. People keep building houses all around us and they keep getting higher and
higher. My husband has to pump water out of the yard when we have a little too much rain or we would flood. We have
lived in this house over 30 years and | have only seen the ditches get cleaned out once in all that time. Most are clogged
and the water does not flow like it should.

If you would like to discuss further, please contact me.

Thanks

Sharon Smith

2200 lowa Street

West melbourne, FL 32904



